## Vanderslice, Lynne

From: Scott Lawrence <scott.lawrence@warfwarriors.com>

**Sent:** Sunday, March 19, 2023 11:30 AM

**To:** Vanderslice, Lynne; boardofselectmen; boardoffinance

Cc: JR Sherman; Jason Partenza; Nicholas Gemelli; Chandra Ring; Heather Jackson Salvatore; Justin

Weigold; Tom Viggiano; Lindsay Sheehy

**Subject:** WARF Update to the Board of Selectmen - March 21, 2023

CAUTION: This email came from outside the Town network. Is it authentic? Don't click until you are sure.

Dear Board of Selectmen,

The Wilton Athletic and Recreation Foundation is excited to present an update on our fundraising commitment, need-case and community support efforts for the Allen's Meadow Community Organic-Infill Turf and Seasonal Bubble Project at your meeting on March 21.

To learn about our efforts to fundraise, build support and educate the community on the project, please see our <u>presentation</u>, <u>FAQ</u> and <u>petition</u> (all linked in this email, and available at WARF's website, <u>www.warfwarriors.com</u>). We will be presenting a short summary of this information in our update on Tuesday.

Looking forward to our discussion!

Scott Lawrence
Vice President, Development
Wilton Athletic & Recreation Foundation
scott.lawrence@warfwarriors.com
www.warfwarriors.com